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Allan and Skye Cornwell
62/30 Moore Road Freshwater (across from Harbord Hotel)

We have been living here for 6 years now and have seen the development of the hotel throughout. We are in full
support of the future plans. The noise has definitely subsided since the upgrades have been applied. In fact, the
noise from the park was a huge issue for many weeks during the last phase of the NSW/Sydney lockdown, the hotel
went unnoticed to us when reopened.

Having the Hotel being under new ownership has been good for the community, it is now a much lighter, modern
and inviting place to go for locals and their social groups and was very much overdue in our opinion. This has come
up in discussion with some of our neighbours in passing. As the Freshwater community grows and develops, so too
should its facilities and the Hotel has provided this well.

We are looking forward to there being more entertainment coming from the hotel, as they plan on having comedy,
cocktails and live music which are regular parts of our social lives except have to find elsewhere.

Unfortunately we are not available to attend the planning panel in person so would like to nominate Sam Hamden
from 23/30 Moore Road (in the same building) as our proxy.

Kind Regards
Allan and Skye Cornwell.





